
From: Damien Gooden <damien.gooden@hrcentral.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, 4 June 2021 4:04 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Re: Clerks Private Sector Award 2020 – Work from Home Case (AM2020/98)  
 

Good Afternoon, 
 
We are still assessing our options with regard to this case. 
We had mistakenly thought we had until the 11th of June to respond, but now realise that 
we were to have responded last week. 
We will confirm ASAP. 
 
Apologies for the delay, 
 Damien 
 

 

Damien Gooden  
Chief Executive Officer 
0438 922 562 
1300 717 721 
damien.gooden@hrcentral.com.au 
http://www.hrcentral.com.au 
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